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Nau Mai Haere Mai Whakatau Mai 
Welcome Everyone.

Please scan/sign in and keep your mask on for the
entire service.
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Our Services NEXT Sunday 10th April
We will email out about Vaccine Passes and post on our Website the
result of our Vestry discernment. Please see notice across the page 

Christ Church 8.30am 
Christ Church 10am

Live Stream www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz/live
St Chad's 9.45am

St Luke's 10am
St Mary's 11am

St Oswald's 10am
St Peter's House Churches 5pm 

(contact Ana Fletcher - 021 0362743)



All Saints Wednesday's at 10am

We would like to set up a group of interested people to help with providing floral
designs (mostly flower stands) for services across the Parish.  If this sounds like you,
or if you have a garden and are able to supply plants for our floral designers, please
contact either Joy McGregor (027 319 2657), Lynne Gray (027 335 6962) or the Parish

Office and leave your name and contact details.  Lynne and Joy will arrange a
meeting in April and are happy to provide tuition or advice.

FLOWER GROUP

SMALL GROUPS
Most of our small groups are

meeting again and we’ve had some
new ones start up as well

Do get in touch with Tabea if you’re
interested in joining a small group

tabea@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

STORY CLUB
This Wednesday 6th April at 2pm in the
Upper Lounge. 
This is a time to connect with others and
share stories over afternoon tea.
New members welcome.
With COVID still prevalent in Whanganui -
Vaccine passes are still required.  This will
be reviewed for our gathering on 20th April.
Contact Sara 06 348 9956 

Giving envelopes for the new tax year are now available. They should be at your
primary place of worship. If you are expecting envelopes but cannot find them pop
into the parish office to pick them up. If you have been allocated envelopes and no
longer want them, please return them to the parish office. Any questions or if you

would like to request envelopes email Michelle finance@whanganuianglicans.org.nz.

GIVING ENVELOPES
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EASTER CAMP 2022

Thanks to all those who put their hand
up to support our local Easter Camp
alternative.  Due to government changes
to the rules around large gatherings we
have made the decision to cancel our
local event and instead join the
Wellington Diocese Anglican Youth
Movement Easter Camp. Calling all
high-schoolers to get registered now. 
 Contact Nathan 021 170 6206 or the
Parish Office for more info.  

As per our email to the Parish on
Wednesday 30th March, we are

seeking feedback on the mandating
of vaccine passes for our church

services.  If you are not on our
emailing list please contact the office
to be added. This is our main channel

of communication.

VACCINE MANDATE 
DISCERNMENT

Christian Education Publication NZ (CEP NZ) will be having an Easter stall in Christ
Church's Foyer this Sunday 3rd April & Sunday 10th April from 9am - 12pm.  For

purchasing/payment we have Eftpos & cash available. Any queries please call Gail
Hunter 027 613 4141

EASTER STALL

Holy
Week

Monday 11th
Reflection Service 

St Chad's 7pm

Tuesday 12th
Reflection Service 

All Saints 7pm

Wednesday 13th
Dio Chrism Service

Feilding Church 7pm

Maundy Thursday
Service

Christ Church 7pm

Good Friday
Service

Christ Church 10am
St Luke's 7:30pm

Easter Day
Services everywhere across the Parish

Join us throughout Holy Week as we journey with Jesus in his Passion, 
his journey to the Cross and out of the tomb. 
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CONTACT DETAILS
Co-Vicars: 

Revs Billy & Caleb Rowe
243 Wicksteed Street

Tues-Fri 10am-2pm
06 345 7723   PO Box 4050

office@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

PRAYER CHAIN
Would you like us to pray for you?
Call Sue Tarry: 027 667 5707  or
Rosemary Anderson: 06 342 1722

Tues - Fri 10am - 2pm
Office Hours

www.whanganuianglicans.org.nz

If you need someone to chat to,
a meal cooked, some prayer

or any other support
please be in touch with

Louise Rostron - 06 344 5955
who oversees the pastoral team

or see other contacts below:
Claudia Anne Voss - 06 344 3442

(8.30 ChCh)
Bennie Muller - 06 347 8332

(10am ChCh)
Sue Lacy - 06 345 2211

(St Chad's)
Lesley Willemsen - 06 345 5035 

(St Oswald's)
Joy McGregor - 06 342 7763 

(St John's)
Lee Tucker-Ramage - 06 343 1303

(All Saints & St Mary's)
Ana Fletcher - 021 036 2743

(St Peter's)
Chris Kirby - 022 368 0221

(St Luke's)

PASTORAL TEAM
Yr 7's - 8's Small Group 
Friday's 4-6pm
Yr 9's - 10's Small Group 
Friday's 6:30-8:30pm
Yr 11's - 13's Small Group 
Tuesdays 7-9pm
All groups meet at 58 Alma Rd.
For updates check the Youth
Facebook Page or contact Nathan
youth@whanganuianglicans.org.nz

YOUTH GROUP

The City Mission is seeking donations
of cooking oil, soap powder, dish
detergent, soap, margarine, tinned
corn, toilet paper, cat & dog food.

CITY MISSION

We now have a great team of people
available to do groceries/pharmacy
shopping for anyone in mandated or
voluntary isolation. 

If necessary please contact Louise,
Pastoral Care Coordinator on 
021 106 3066 

ESSENTIAL SHOPPING


